
What: Character Parade

When: October 31st, Thursday

Time: 8:00-8:45a.m

Where: Quad Area

We encourage students to dress as their favorite literature character. Participation in
dressing up is voluntary. Below are guidelines to ensure appropriate attire and safety for
our event:

● No dangerous objects at school (i.e. toy swords, toy guns, chains, skates, light
sabers, or spray cans) –Leave those items at home for the Halloween evening
fun!

● Students should wear school clothes under the costume or have regular school
clothes to change into if needed.

● Costumes should not be scary or frightening. Please make sure your costume
doesn't have the following: gore, blood, open wounds, scary clowns or frightening
characters are prohibited

● Costumes should be appropriate length (not too short, too tight, or see-through)
and must be tasteful--avoid political or gang affiliation.

● Costumes should not include things on the hands or face that would interfere
with sight or the learning process. They should not be distracting in class.

● Shoes must be safe (Regular dress code applies -no flip flops, slippers, or high
heels)

● Students may wear full cover face masks only during the parade.
● Makeup and Hair color is permitted on this day.
● Make sure your costume is child appropriate!
● Please leave candy at home–encourage healthy food choices!


